Town of Lee, NH
Town Center Vision Committee
Minutes of the Meeting on December 31, 2018

Town Center Vision Committee (TCVC) Members present: Bambi Miller, Ben Genes, Cord
Blomaquist, Pat Jenkins, John Tappan, and Scott Bugbee

Members Absent: none

Others Present: Annie Gasowski, Dale Hardy, Sandi Jenkins, Jim Banks, Marianne Banks,
Cynthia Giguere, Cary Brown, Katrinka Pellecchia, Warren Hatch, Chuck Cox, Ruth Eifert, Deb
Sugarman, and Anne Tappan

1. Chairman Bugbee called the meeting to order at 3:10pm.

2. The Committee did a run-through of the Bond Hearing presentation for town staff and
town committees and commissions to receive feedback and comments about improving
the presentation for the Bond Hearing presentation on Monday, January 7, 2019. The
Committee received some good feedback and suggestions to improve the presentation.

After the presentation, the TCVC met to review the comments and feedback. The
Committee discussed the comments and the costs of the project. The Committee
reviewed the updated costs of adding basement space to the buildings. Scott Bugbee will
ask the Select Board at their next meeting if they are interested in reducing the cost of the
Town Center Project or are they set on the $4.3M project budget amount.

3. Meeting adjourned at 6:11pm

4. Our next scheduled meeting is: Thursday, January 3, 2019. All meetings will be at
3:00pm and held at tife\Public Safety Complex.
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